
Comment on Notice 2017-19
from Michael Paganini,

on Friday, September 15, 2017

Comment:

The MSRB should mandate that the POS be submitted to EMMA as soon as the document is available.
The POS is a timely and excellent primary information source for investors intending to purchase municipal
securities. The world of investing is based on timely and credible information, consequently, best industry
practices would require that the POS be transmitted to EMMA A.S.A.P.


